
From: Provost & Vice President for Academic Affairs  
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 10:13 AM 
To: Faculty <faculty@groups.csusb.edu> 
Subject: Welcome to Fall 2023 
 

Dear Faculty, 

It is with great pleasure and an�cipa�on to welcome both new and returning faculty to the fall 2023 
semester. This academic year, 38 new tenure-track faculty and two librarians join our dis�nguished 
team of educators. They will be briefly introduced tomorrow directly following Convoca�on at the 
General Faculty Mee�ng. 
 
Atached you will find three informa�onal items: (1) Academic Affairs’ AY 2022-2023 Annual Report, (2) 
the 2023-24 New Tenure Track Faculty Hires booklet prepared by Faculty Affairs and Development and 
(3) a list of Faculty Development Opportuni�es created by the Faculty Center for Excellence.  
 
I wish you all a successful and enriching semester ahead and look forward to seeing you tomorrow at 
the many events occurring throughout the day. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rafik 

 
A. Rafik Mohamed, Ph.D.  
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
California State University, San Bernardino 
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